
My name is Sidney Fouty and I work out of my home for a roofing company in Granville, Ohio.  

They reason I support House Bill 248 is because as a child I had a very bad reaction to a flu 

vaccine. I became very sick with fever and chills within hours of receiving the vaccine. My 

mother never took me to get a vaccine after that. I take supplements that boost my immune 

system that fights off any virus or infection.  I have not been sick in years. There have been 

many times a virus has been detected before any symptoms manifest. I have been able to boost 

my immune system naturally. This works for me and I have no side effects. In fact, none of my 

supplements have side effects such as vomiting, diarrhea or possible death. I can live with that. 

Everybody is different and should have the choice of how they care for their body. Nobody 

should be penalized for their choice. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

House Bill 248. 

 

Sincerely 

Sidney Fouty 
 


